
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, October 27, 2020
Council Session - Updated

Item H-2

Consideration of Approving Request from Gerald and Pamela 
Dean for a Conditional Use Permit to Allow Livestock on Premises 
located at 2670 N. St. Paul Road
This item relates to the aforementioned Public Hearing item E-2.

Staff Contact: Craig Lewis
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